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11/06/21 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Find below important dates coming up! 

 

Wednesday 16th Teaching Staff only in school, INSET 

Thursday17th  P1 2021 Induction session 10am – 11.30am 

 

Thursday17th P1-P7 End of Year Mass celebration practice Eglish Chapel 

P1/P2 children should be collected in the chapel car park at 2.15pm 

 

Friday18th P1 and P7 Prize giving 11.00am Parents may attend 

 

Wednesday 23rd End of Year Mass 11am. Parents invited to watch on line  

All children will go home at 12.30pm. Parents must collect, no dinners and no buses. 

 

Wednesday 30th School closes for Summer Holidays  

Children must be collected at 11am 

 

 


